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Thursday 25 February 2021 
 
Media Statement re: sexual consent in response to query from the Herald Sun 
 
Background: Two former Geelong Grammar School students have added their stories to more than 2,000 
responses to a petition regarding sexual consent education in schools.  
 
The safety and welfare of our students is Geelong Grammar School’s highest priority. We can assure all past 
and present students that we are here to listen and that we have programmes in place to provide 
independent, confidential counselling and support. 
  
At GGS we begin formal education regarding consent and positive and respectful relationships at Year 7 within 
our curriculum, with the support of external experts such as BraveHearts. This education continues right 
through every student’s time with us. 
 
Rebecca Cody 
Principal 
 


